Oswald Road Primary School

Oswald Road, Chorlton-Cum-Hardy, Manchester M21 9PL Telephone: 0161 881 4266/4319 Fax: 0161 881 4319 Email: admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk Headteacher: D. Howard









13th June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Nursery & Reception Sports Day

Come with us to the Field of Os on Wednesday 3rd July and watch your child compete at our Super Annual Sports Day! Nursery's Sports Day will take place at 9:15am-10:15am and Reception's Sports Day will be at 2:00pm-3:00pm.

Family members are encouraged to come along to show their support. There will be a selection of sport activities at different stations, as well as a drinks station for the children.

Finally, if you are able to help by walking with your child's class to the Field of Os, please come to the school office 10 minutes before your child's Sports Day is due to start.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Kind regards,

Laura Tracanna, Khadijah Iqbal, Natalie Glendon, Sophie Roberts & Rachel Jackson Nursery & Reception Teachers



